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                                                                                                   23rd February 2021
Dear Parents/ Guardians,
I hope you and your families had a relaxing and enjoyable mid-term break. 
Primary One – Three Return to School 

The Department of Education has issued a statement in relation to the Primary One-Three children returning to their classrooms on the 8th March. This statement is available  on the DENI website https://www.education-ni.gov.uk/news/phased-return-pupils-start-march
Unfortunately, no date has been announced for the P4- 7 return but this an evolving situation and we hope we will receive some further information soon. 
Change to St Patrick’s Day Break 

To avoid a break to teaching for P1-3 the St Patrick’s Day break, planned for Monday 15th- Wednesday 17th March, has been moved to Wednesday 17th March- Friday 19th March. Online teaching for all children will resume on Monday 22nd March.

Lenten Fundraising

It is traditional for the children to fundraise for charity during Lent.  This March are asking for your support for the ‘10,000 steps a day’ in aid of our two chosen charities – Cancer Research and Trocaire. Donations to Trocaire can be made online- www.trocaire.org or via Trocaire boxes which can be collected from and returned to the church. Donations to Cancer Research can be made via the school page https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/nms-walk-all-over-cancer-fundraising-page
The  Primary Four- Seven children are becoming proficient in the use of Google Meet and no longer require the attendance of their parents/ guardians at these sessions. We are continuing to see high levels of children’s engagement with the online learning platforms- we know how difficult this has been for your children and your families and we are so appreciative of your support.
Yours sincerely, 

Mrs N. Magee and Staff
